
 

Alta Loma Little League 
 

P.O. BOX 8474 Alta Loma California 91701 
        TAX I.D. #: 95-3805887 

 

Friends of Alta Loma Little League: 

 

Once again it is time to call upon the merchants, business owners, families, and friends of 

our community for their support of Alta Loma Little League’s 2022 baseball season. The 

children, coaches, and parents of Alta Loma Little League need your help now to 

continue a rewarding program for aspiring ball players. 

This year we are offering a variety of ways for you to help: 

 

Team Sponsors: $250.00 donation.  Your business name will be showcased on 

your Team’s Banner, which is proudly displayed at each of your team’s games and you 

will be presented with a plaque commemorating your support of the 2022 baseball 

season.  Your business will also be recognized in the Alta Loma Little League 2022 

Season Program, and on Alta Loma Little League’s official website 

www.altalomalittleleague.org. 

 

Field/Team Sponsors: $500.00 donation.  You will receive all the same 

benefits and recognition as the “Team Sponsors.” In addition, your company name will 

be displayed at Heritage Park, on your own Alta Loma Little League Field Sponsor 

Banner (4’ x 6’), throughout the 2022 baseball season (during games). 

 

All Sponsors are invited to attend this year’s Pancake Breakfast and Opening Day 

Ceremonies held on March 5, 2022, at Heritage Park, all baseball games, and our end of 

the season Closing Day festivities.   

 

GIFT CERTIFICATES OR PRODUCT DONATIONS are also welcomed and 

encouraged. We appreciate your donations to help with our fundraisers, such as, Raffles 

and Pancake Breakfast. Your company name will be announced at Opening Ceremonies 

and mentioned in our program/yearbook.  Our Raffle will be held March 5, 2022, during 

our Pancake Breakfast and Opening Ceremonies. 

 

Please remember that your donation is tax deductible, and no donation is too small!  We 

are certain, after careful consideration, your decision will be to support Alta Loma Little 

League’s 2022 season. This is a wonderful way to help the community, while benefiting 

your company. Thank you in advance for your consideration. 

 

Please feel free to contact me at (909) 908-1877 with any questions or concerns that you 

may have. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Marissa Morlock 

President 

http://www.altalomalittleleague.org/


Alta Loma Little League 
 2022 Season Sponsor 

 

 

Company Name __________________________________________________________ 

 

Company Address ________________________________________________________ 
   Street   City   State  Zip 

 

Phone Number (____) _______________ Contact Name __________________________ 

 

Contact email: ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Website __________________________________ (Placed on our website sponsor page) 

 

Division & Team Name ___________________________ / _______________________ 
    Division     Team Name 

 

If you do not have a team of preference, please write N/A on the line above. 

 

 

_____ $500.00 – Field/Team Sponsor (Computer Artwork is needed for 4 x 6 banner) ** 

 

_____ $250.00 – Team Sponsor * (Business cards or PDF file) Ad is full color. 

 

** Please include 2 business cards with Sponsor Form ** 
 

 

I would like to help the league by donating the following items: 

 
 

(Items for raffle prize, pancake breakfast and snack bar are greatly appreciated) 

 

Thank you for your support of Alta Loma Little League.  Please mail this form along 

with your check made out to: 

 

Alta Loma Little League 

P.O. Box 8474  

Alta Loma, CA  91701 

 

* Artwork for your advertisement in this year’s program must be 

submitted no later than 02/18/2022, Business cards or PDF’s.  

 

** All Artwork for 4’ x 6’ field banners must be submitted as soon as 

possible and will be made on a first come, first served basis. 

 

 



 

All Artwork for 4’ x 6’ field banners should be submitted as soon 

as possible and will be made on a first come first served basis only. 

 

    

       4’ x 6’ white background unless color background is requested 

 

              BIG BOLD PRINT 

              WORKS BEST!!!!! 
 

Banners will be displayed on Major Field 

 
EPS files are preferred. PDF, JPEG (high resolution), TIF, EPS or 

CDR Files are also acceptable.  The higher the resolution, the 

better your banner will look when printed. Please send in CMYK if 

possible, to avoid any color shifts. 

 

All banners will be designed based on the artwork you provide.  

 

You can email the artwork to president@al71.org 
 


